STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION MEETING FOR NOVEMBER 19, 2015

CHANGE IN STARTING TIME

The regular meeting of the Liquor Control Commission scheduled for November 19, 2015 at
8:30am has been changed.

The meeting will start at 11:00am and will still be held in Room 124 of the State Office Building,
165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford.
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Director, Liquor Control Division
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